FORT CALHOUN ENHANCEMENT COMMITTEE
June 25, 2018 6:00 PM
Fort Calhoun City Hall

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Judy Boyd. The open meeting policy was announced.

Roll Call: Present: Judy Boyd, Cheri Oelke,Lori Lammers, Rosemary Therkildsen, Jackie Henderson.
Absent: Amanda Schrum, Colleene Robinson and Sarah Hager.

Minutes of the May Meeting: Copies of the May minutes were posted on line and printed copies were
available. A motion to approve the minutes as presented was made by Lori and seconded by Judy.

OLD BUSINESS:

Flower Planting and Maintenace: The pots along Highway 75 are looking very good. The watering
schedule is working well. Judy will add small American Flags to the pots in observance of the 4™ of July.
Several members of the Enhancement Committee have also been sweeping the sidewalks and picking up
debris in addition to watering. The area around the Suverkubbe marker is also being maintained.

Farmers Market: Judy checked with City Hall and no vendors have filled out release forms for the Farmer's
Market, however, Amanda has had vendors say they plan to participate. Amanda will take care of signage
and the street baracades.

Yard of the Month: Judy nominated the yard of Phil and Linda Gravert, 405 N 14™ Street. All agreed that
this yard stands out in design and effort. Lori will install the sign and take a picture to send to the
Enterprise.

Highway signs announcing Fort Calhoun's Historical Markers: Judy has put together all the information
needed. She has a map of the city indicating the location of each historical marker, along with pictures of
each one. It now needs to be submitted along with a letter. Lori volunteered to type a letter to go along
with Judy's pictures and map.

A move to adjourn was made by Rose and seconded by Cheri. The meeting was adjourned. The next
meeting is scheduled for Monday July 30, 6:00 pm.

Submitted by: Cheri Oelke, Secretary



